
     

 

Dear W.R. Satz Families, 
 
Welcome to the 2016-2017 School Year!  We hope you had a great summer and wish you well as your student 
begins another academic year. 
 
We are excited to continue our mission to enhance the educational experiences of the entire student body with 
the many events we have planned for this year.  Our wonderful volunteer base helps make these student 
events memorable:  Welcome Back BBQ, Field Day Pizza Party and the 8th Grade Graduation Dinner-Dance. 
 
Last year, we decided to take on a most ambitious fundraising goal:  to give the Life Skills Room a makeover! 
The Culinary Arts Program at Satz is a cycle class that each student takes as a 7th and 8th grader.  We would 
like to give this classroom a 21st century look and make it a more conducive learning environment for all. 
 
To help boost our fundraising efforts, we are bringing back two great fundraisers:  The Harlem Wizards 
Basketball Game and our Satz Tricky Tray Event along with a few 50/50 raffles throughout the year.   
 
For our group to reach its goal, we need your help – please consider making a donation to our Annual 
Fundraising Campaign – any amount your family can give would be greatly appreciated!  All proceeds of this 
campaign will directly benefit all students. 
 
Here are two easy ways to contribute: 
  

 Write a check made payable to W. R. Satz PSG c/o Annual Fundraising Campaign - OR 
 Use PayPal by going to www.HolmdelParents.org and click on “Donate/Annual Fundraising Campaign” 

then “Donate.” 
 
Please remember…the PSG is a 501(c)(3) charitable organization and is able to accept tax-deductible 
donations from company matching gift programs.  We have benefitted from these programs in the past and 
appreciate anything you can do to facilitate a matching gift. 
 
The PSG has many sponsorship opportunities.  If you own a business, or know someone who does, and 
would like to contribute to one of our projects, please reach out to us.  
 
Thank you, in advance, for your support!  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. 
  
Lori Umbrino (umbrinos@verizon.net) & Erika Roth (maricier@yahoo.com) 
Co-VPs of Fundraising 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

Student(s) Name:  ____________________________________________________   Grade:  _______ 

Parent/Guardian Name:  ______________________________________________________________ 

Email Address:  ______________________________________________________________________ 

Amount Enclosed:  $100__________$75__________$50________ $25_________ Other___________ 

Detach and Send to Main Office:  Attention “Annual Fundraising Campaign” 
Include cash or check made payable to ‘WR Satz PSG’. 

 

This promotion is sponsored by The W.R. Satz PSG 
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